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MODULUS, the Mathematics Society of SGGSCC, formed as an initiative with the objective of 

familiarizing students with basic as well as advanced-level mathematical concepts in the most 

fascinating and interesting ways. 

Modulus organized its first inter-college offline thrilling event after the pandemic which was the 

Mathematical Treasure Hunt on 30th September, 2022. It was a fun and mind-boggling adventure filled 

event with loads of twists and turns. This event gave a chance to mathematic geeks to flex their 

mathematical and problem-solving skills to find the treasure. 170 teams participated with 3 members 

each out of which top 3 were victorious.                                                          

   

On 24th December 2022, we visited Disha Public School, Mukundpur, for an Education Drive, conducted 

for elementary students. We planned games and mathematics lessons to engage the children and 



improve their learning outcomes. We also arranged chocolates, stationery items for them. Modulus is all 

set to host the second edition of its annual flagship event EUREKA’23 in March. 


